
Term 4 Newsletter  

 

We hope you all had a fun and relaxing Spring break and we look forward to 

the final term of this session. 

 

Parents’ Evening  

11th and 16th May.  

You will receive a letter with more information about parents’ evenings asking you to 

select the date that suits you best to come into school and meet with your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

Sports Day 

Sports Day will be on Thursday 1st June (weather permitting).  

Information about times and teams will come out nearer the time.  

 

P7 Transitions  

 

P7s will be visiting Rosshall on 23rd and 24th May.   

 

 

Pre-Entrants 

We look forward to welcoming our new pupils and their families into school this term. 

New P1s will visit the school on 17TH May, 24th May and 6th June. The families of our 

new P1s have been sent information about these visits.    

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

School Trip 

We are all very excited about a whole school trip to Blair Drummond Safari Park on 

Wednesday 7th June! 

We need parent helpers for this trip. If you are able to help please email 

pwaddell@cardonald-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

Primary 7 Farewell  

P7s will have their graduation service in school on Wednesday 14th June and their beach 

party on 15th June. They will be busy this year preparing and fundraising for these 

events. Thank you for your support of their enterprise events.   

 

 

 

 

Holidays 

Just a reminder as May bank holidays can be difficult to keep track of!  

May 

• Monday 1st May (May Holiday) 

• Monday 8th May (King’s Coronation) 

• Thursday 25th May (In-service Day) 

• Friday 26th May 2022  

• Monday 29th May 

Schools Close at 1.00 pm on Friday 23rd June 
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